
Campus News
A Neighborhood Like Neighborhoods Used To Be

Happy Fall, Y'all!
All Saints Neighborhood knows how to have fun no matter the season!  What a joy to see all the smiles 
as folks across the campus tried a new hobby at our Paint and Sip program, made a scarecrow, painted 
pumpkins, welcomed trick-or-treaters and dressed up in hilarious costumes.  Their zest for life is contagious!  
Thank you to Our Lady’s Good Helpers Preschool Co-op in Madison and all the family members and kiddos 
who stopped by during the Halloween season.  Your visits are always a delight!
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Wellness Coordinator Kaden is getting the campus into shape, leading exercise classes in the Wellness Center 
and the assisted living and memory care residences and promoting Healthy Happy Hours.  Recently Wellness 
Center members did a Deck of Cards Workout. Everyone picked a card, and each suit was a different exercise 
and the number determined how many reps had to be done.  Fitness can be fun!

Wellness is in the Cards

The sign cheering on the Women Badgers could be the motto for the apartment tenants at All Saints.  They 
are always on the go!  Over the past two months, besides attending the Wisconsin Women’s Basketball 
game, they went to the Verona High School performance of “Cinderella”, “Titanic” at The Fireside Theatre 
in Fort Atkinson, and a Marvin Rabin String Quartet concert at the Stoughton Opera House.  They 
marveled at the fall colors on a trip to Tumbled Rock Brewery and Ski-Hi Fruit Farm in Baraboo and 
enjoyed a catered Thanksgiving meal and special time together.

Go-Go-Go!

What a beautiful early October day 
it was when the assisted living folks 
took a trip to Baraboo! They had a 
lovely picnic at Devil’s Lake and a 
very interesting guided tour at the 
International Crane Foundation.

One Last Fall Trip

We’re so blessed to have strong relationships with Edgewood High School and St. 
James Catholic School in Madison.  The goal of Edgewood’s Smile Club is to share 
smiles with the community, and the students accomplished that as they played games 
and made a pumpkin craft together with assisted living folks.  And the memory 
care folks and 6th grade students from St. James had a great day together, eating a 
delicious picnic lunch and walking around the Henry Vilas Zoo.

Welcoming Special Students

Sharing Important Information
We were pleased to welcome former Dane County Sheriff Dave Mahoney for 
a presentation about human trafficking.  He’s been sharing this information 
with various parishes in the Diocese of Madison and there was quite a bit of 
interest in the subject among the tenants and residents.There were a number of celebrations to honor our resident veterans this year.  The Monona Senior Chorus put 

on a great performance to a packed Towne Square, and ten assisted living and memory care resident veterans 
were each awarded a beautiful Quilt of Valor by Sugar River Quilts of Valor in Belleville.

Honoring Our Veterans

Activity Assistant Shannon painted a beautiful tree and staff and residents 
have been adding “leaves” made from their handprints, personalizing them with 
things they are thankful for like good health, laughter, pets, family, video games, 
teamwork, cardinals and a great job at All Saints.  We are thankful for all the 
residents, families and staff members who make up our All Saints Family!

Grateful for Handfuls of Blessings
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If you need to update your address or know of someone who could benefit from our newsletter, 
please call the above number or email info@allsaintsneighborhood.org.
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